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Update Letter October 3, 2017


Dear Family and Friends,


As some of you may remember, September 29th was the one year anniversary of Hoyt’s 
passage to heaven.  On the 30th, the family in Kenya had a memorial service and Kenyan style 
goat roast.  We would like to share a letter that was read at that service as we all paused to 
remember him.


“Dear Hoyt, Dad, and Reverend,


Today we are giving thanks to God for you and for having you in our lives! All of us have been 
touched, loved, helped, and guided by your loving hands.  You made our lives much better and 
we are thankful for your Godly ways that led us closer to God. You lovingly demonstrated 
God’s forgiveness of even the worst wrongs and taught us to forgive others and to never give 
up on anyone! Your love grew to not only the now 80 members of the Osborne family in Kenya 
seated here today to remember you, but to hundreds of Kenyans and family in America.


We are happy that you are now in heaven with the Savior you loved so much and this 
knowledge, that you are with the Savior, drowns all sorrow of your absence on earth.  We look 
forward to the day we will meet again in that beautiful place.  “And so shall we be with the Lord 
forever.”


Your blessed family






See pictures from the memorial below, or check them out on the KEM new website. Like our 
Facebook page  @kem.uaem


